
 
 

Churchdown Club July Newsletter 
 
 
The main part of this July newsletter as I am sure you are all aware is that the Covid 
restrictions have lifted today, Monday 19 July, for hospitality venues this means that 
we can return to a bar service and the safety measures we have had in place will no 
longer be essential. As a business we have worked very hard since our initial 
reopening last July, it has been a rather bumpy journey with enforced closures along 
the way but we can look ahead now whilst continuing to look out for each other, as a 
result of this you will still see sanitation stations and plenty of cleaning taking place, 
track and trace QR code will remain as an option and whenever practical table 
service will stay as an option as we think many of you appreciate this, masks will be 
optional for yourselves and our staff. 
 
Another measure we have reviewed is our opening times, starting from Wednesday 
21st our regular opening times will be: 
Wednesday 5pm-11pm 
Thursday 6pm-11pm 
Friday 3pm-11.30pm 
Saturday midday-11.30pm 
Sunday midday-7pm 
These times will be reviewed as we head into the Autumn. 
 
Up until now to minimise contact we have encouraged contactless payments and 
asked if you have renewed or have current membership. We continue to welcome 
non members but if your card has expired we will ask you to renew which is easily 
done at the bar,  
Not a member? take advantage of our mid-year membership reduction from mid July 
onwards!! 



 
 
We have much to look forward to over the summer, mainly our centenary weekend 
on August bank holiday weekend 27-30 August (more to follow shortly), monthly 
‘bottomless’ afternoon teas, the next available to book on Saturday 21 August and 
18 September! Both will be supported by Glos Excelsior band. Visiting with the kids? 
check out our new kids corner with plenty of colouring, games and some outdoor 
games such as giant jenga and 4-in-a-row. 
 
Finally, social media is a good way to keep yourself up to date with our events 
(Facebook and Instagram) the Facebook page links directly through to our website. 
You will find more information on our website, such as function room hire, our 
committee minutes are also published on the website. 
 
We look forward to seeing you over the summer!! 
 
The Management and Committee at Churchdown Club 

 


